Minutes on the meeting held on 4th September, 2006

http://www.ewh.ieee.org/r10/nzc/
Members present: Murray, Richard, Bob, Subhas, Duncan, Keith, and Monsoor.

Apologies: Peter 

Minutes of the last meeting: Agreed in principle.

Financial report: 

No change compared to earlier status.

AGM: After a long discussion it was decide that the AGM will be held on 14th November, Tuesday, evening or late afternoon. The AGM will be via video-link. An effort will be made to have an interesting talk before the AGM. All are requested to have a look for a good speaker.

A 2-page short summary about the AGM and on all our past activities will be made to send to all members. Subhas and Richard will prepare that.

Next technical meeting and Future meetings

To have more technical presentation all members are requested to take the opportunity of inviting visitor/experts to have a possible technical presentation either in PN or in Wellington. It is also encouraged to have presentations on local activities.

The next technical meeting is on Tuesday, 5th September, to be delivered by Professor Pawel Kabacik, entitled Microstrip Antennas for Space Applications. Earth & Moon Orbiters Development by Students of 35 European and Canadian Universities. This will be held at Massey University, Wellington campus.

Prof. Seo of Korea is currently visiting Massey University. He will be requested to give a talk at Palmerston North and one more talk in Wellington. Richard will coordinate with Prof. Seo.

Membership and Member communication:

The email list of all members under Central sub-section is available. Keith reported that IEEE has a facility of communicating all members via email. This will be tried for the next time.

Section update

Subhas reported that there is more than 50 full member’s signature(hardcopy and electric mail version) available with him. This is a requirement for our subsection to be a section and to be submitted along with the application. 

The no-objection letter from IEEE south is a must to be sent along with the application. Murray will talk to IEEE South for this. As soon as we get the letter from IEEE south, all supporting documents can be sent to IEEE HQ.

Action: Murray

Other business:  Bob has been congratulated for the appointment of Recognized Education Program Coordinator for IEEE Region 10.

Prof. Serge Demidenko, Massey University Wellington campus, will be requested to join the IEEE Executive committee.

Next committee meeting

The members all agreed to have the next meeting on 25th Septeber, 2006 at 4.30 pm. This meeting is planned to have via audio-link.

